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The Center on Parenting and Opioids (CPO) is building personalized programs
for families affected by opioids to help parents feel more successful and
confident as parents.

Visit our Website

Research Highlights
New Publication

A new study by CPO investigators Beth
Stormshak and Maria Schweer-Collins highlights
the importance of healthy parent-child
relationships in preventing cannabis use. This
study examined effects of parenting during
emerging adulthood (EA) and EA cannabis use
outcomes. Access the full article here.

Announcements

Data Collective

The CPO has launched a national database to help
researchers across the country to conduct research
on issues relating to parenting, pregnancy, and
substance use disorders. The CPO is working closely
with community organizations nationwide to partner in
our Data Collective. Participating organizations will
have access to de-identified feedback about their
program to support program improvement and as
information to include in community grant proposals.

Please contact Kasie Josi atkjosi @uoregon.edu to collaborate.


https://cpo.uoregon.edu/
https://psycnet.apa.org/record/2021-46888-001
mailto:kjosi@uoregon.edu

CPO Community Professional Advisory Board

Announcing our new Community Professional
Advisory Board (CPAB), chaired by Teri Morgan
(pictured) with Springfield Treatment Center.

The CPAB will share insights and ideas to guide
research projects at the CPO and create
community engaged research. The board will work
with other community providers and researchers to
better support parents with substance use

disorders.
Meet the Board

Special Issue on Parenting and Harm Reduction

CPO investigator Camille Cioffi and Liz Conradt
are accepting abstracts for a special issue on
"Parenting and Harm Reduction in the Context
of Parent Psychoactive Substance Use" which
will be published as part of a special issue in
Parenting: Science and Practice.

Please send abstracts by January 15, 2023 to
both: Camille Cioffi (ccioffi@uoregon.edu) and
Liz Conradt (liz.conradt@duke.edu)

Authors will be invited to submit a manuscript for
consideration by March 1, 2023 and manuscripts
will be due by July 1, 2023. For more information
about the type of submissions and formatting,
please visit this link.

Community Outreach

Walk for Recovery

The CPO team joined the annual
Walk For Recovery events in
Eugene, Portland, and Medford
held by Oregon Recovers.

Oregon Recovers hosts 5 annual
walks to raise money, build
community, and promote
recovery.
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https://cpo.uoregon.edu/cpab-people
mailto:ccioffi@uoregon.edu
mailto:liz.conradt@duke.edu
https://think.taylorandfrancis.com/special_issues/parenting-psychoactive-substance-use/?utm_source=TFO&utm_medium=cms&utm_campaign=JPG15743&_ga=2.124676042.1926718843.1667077466-338253266.1666624079&_gl=1*1xzrrqt*_ga*MzM4MjUzMjY2LjE2NjY2MjQwNzk.*_ga_0HYE8YG0M6*MTY2NzE0MzAyMi4zLjEuMTY2NzE0MzAyMy4wLjAuMA
https://www.oregonrecovers.org/

Early Career Investigators

Kasie Josi (Center on Parenting and Opioids)

Meet Our New Pilot Study Investigators

Kate Hails is a post doctoral scholar
and clinical psychology resident at
the Prevention Science Institute at
UO. Kate is leading Pilot Study 8, An
Online Parenting Intervention for
Families Affected by Substance
Misuse in Pediatric Primary Care.
The study will test the feasibility and
acceptability of a brief, app-based
parenting intervention (Family
Check-Up Online) delivered to
parents reporting problematic
substance use with children in
pediatric care.
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Andrea Imhof is a doctoral student in
the Clinical Psychology program at
UO and is researching how parent-
child interactions influence child
language development.

Andrea is leading Pilot Study 9,
Development of the FLO Video-
Coding Tool to Evaluate Responsive
Caregiver-Child interactions.

Maria Schweer-Collins is a research
assistant professor at UO, affiliated
with the Prevention Science Institute
and HEDCO Institute. Maria is
leading Pilot 10, Opportunities to
Interrupt Cycles of Substance Use:
An Intergenerational Study of
Mothers Affected by Prior Justice-

Mandy Skoranski is a postdoctoral
fellow and instructor at UO and is
trained as a Marriage and family
therapist. Mandy is leading Pilot 11,
Substance Use and Risk for Suicide:
Experiences of High-Risk
Postpartum Women. This study will
investigate substance use




System Involvement and Their trajectories over the early
Children. postpartum period.

CPO Pilot Studies

Commitment To Diversity

Youth Accidental Overdose Prevention

Alexander Lavake (Lane County Public Health), Kari Skinner (4J School District),
Leslie Leve (University of Oregon), Jonathan Duncan (HIV Alliance),

The Center on Parenting and Opioids, Lane County Public Health, and the
University of Oregon Substance Abuse Prevention & Education held an event
focused on preventing youth accidental overdose, in collaboration with several
community partners. Presentations were offered in Spanish and English and

included fentanyl awareness, naloxone training, and Q&A panels. We provided

education and resources to help parents and youth feel confident preventing
accidental overdose.
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Daisy Hernandez (University of Oregon), Jorge Ramirez Garcia (University of Oregon), Juliana Corrales (HIV Alliance)



https://cpo.uoregon.edu/Projects

CPO in the News

In an interview with KEZI News, Alexis ?f::j_”“ AT TG AN, i*_“_‘“
Drakatos, the assistant director of

University of Oregon Substance :'—' ) - d = AK\“G\
Abuse Prevention and Education,

shared information on the CPO Youth E w s
Accidental Overdose Prevention event (Clersive Exciusive Exolas
in partnership with Lane County Public

Health and UO Substance Abuse

Prevention and Education (UO
SAPE).

This event focused on overdose prevention methods for parents and youth.
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